STATE OF MAINE

OFFICER’S RETURN

To the Municipal Officers of the Town of Falmouth:

I certify that I have notified the residents of the Town of Falmouth, Maine of the time and
place of the within described meeting/public hearing on October 22, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. at the
Falmouth Town Hall, by posting an attested copy of the within Notice on the bulletin board of
the Town Hall and on a bulletin board at the Falmouth Memorial Library, and at the intersection
between Route 100/Gray Road and Leighton Road, and at the intersection of Route 100/Gray
Road, Falmouth Road and Mountain Road, being locations in the vicinity of the proposed road
reconstruction project, all being conspicuous and public places within the Town of Falmouth,
Maine, on October // _, 2018.

Dated at Falmouth, Maine this .2/ “day of October 2018,




